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April 14, 2025 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

We appreciate the opportunity to serve you and thank you for being a part of the West 

Madison Utility District community. Our mission has always been to provide reliable, high-

quality water and sewer services while maintaining a responsible and sustainable approach to 

operations. 

As part of our commitment to maintaining and improving the infrastructure that supports 

your service, The Board of Commissioners has approved a rate adjustment that will take effect 

on July 1, 2025. This change is necessary to keep up with rising operational costs, regulatory 

requirements, and ongoing system maintenance and upgrades.  

 

New Rates Effective July 1, 2025 

Water: 

$45.00 per 0-2,000 gallons 

$5.00 per thousand thereafter 

 

Sewer:  

$40.00 per 0-2,000 gallons 

$5.00 per thousand thereafter 

 

We understand that rate changes can be concerning, and we want to assure you that this 

adjustment was made only after careful evaluation and planning. These updated rates will help us 

to continue to deliver safe, dependable service while inventing in long-term improvements that 

benefit all customers.  

 

For questions regarding the new rates or how they may affect your bill, please contact or 

office or visit our website. 

 

We thank you for your understanding and continued trust in West Madison Utility District. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

BW BROWN, PRESIDENT 

West Madison Utility District 

 


